
From: Tom Carney <Tom.Carney@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Sunday, July 14, 2024 9:58 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Fwd: Invitation Reminder: 2024 NASCAR Chicago Race Weekend Welcome Party hosted by the 

Chicago Sports Commission 

  

Hi Steve,  

  

On july 5, 2024, I attended the NASCAR welcome party in my official capacity as Commissioner of CDOT, 

at the invitation of the sponsor organization - Chicago Sports Commission. 

  

thank you,    
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From: NASCAR Events <rsvp@nascar.com> 

Sent: Friday, June 28, 2024 11:03 AM 

To: Tom Carney <Tom.Carney@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Invitation Reminder: 2024 NASCAR Chicago Race Weekend Welcome Party hosted by the 

Chicago Sports Commission 
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